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23rd November 2020 

Unit Provision Timetable 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As we return to Corby Business Academy following the Unit closure I would like to share an 

update regarding Unit teaching groups.  For the next four weeks, until Friday 18th December 

2020 we will have an interim timetable which includes group changes for some students.  

These changes will remain in place for the rest of the term to ensure consistency and 

routine for the students. 

In the current climate these changes will enable us to: 

• maintain appropriate staffing ratios in each classroom 

• continue to deliver an appropriate curriculum to all students 

• ensure accreditation courses continue for KS4 and KS5 

We will continue to deliver differentiated lessons, meeting the needs of all our students.  I 

understand that any change can be challenging but I would like to reassure you that we are 

doing all we can to remain fully open rather than move to a part-time timetable for 

students.  

On Monday 23rd November 2020 students will remain with their base teacher all day to 

transition back into Corby Business Academy following home learning.  The interim 

timetable will start on Tuesday 24th November 2020. Base teacher contacts for your child 

remain the same. 

Thank you in advance for your support. If you have any further questions please contact me 

via email at claire.robinson@corbybusinessacademy.org  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs C. Robinson 
Unit Manager 
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